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SOME NEWS FROM THE CLASSES 

 Dear families, 

We hope you all had a lovely relaxing mid 

term break. January was a busy month in 

our school. We had some wonderful 

achievements by our students and lots of 

activities to make school enjoyable for 

them. The 3rd classes were continuing with 

their recorder lessons and our senior class 

have started their lessons in modern 

foreign languages each week. A huge thank 

you to our Wellbeing committee for 

organising such a successful Wellbeing and 

Friendship Week at our school. These 

coming weeks, we will have our month of 

languages. This gives the children in our 

school to explore their own and others’ 

languages and modes of communication. We 

also look forward to Seachtain na Gaeilge 

in the coming weeks. 

You may also have noticed that we have 

installed a barrier into the staff carpark. 

Entry to our car park is only by authorised 

staff and personnel. This is to keep all of 

the students safe at drop off and 

collection time. We all look forward to 

working with you on all our projects over 

the coming weeks. 

Best of luck to our school quiz teams who 

will be competing in the DDLETB and 

Credit Union Quiz competitions in the 

coming weeks. 
Le meas, 

Mike Byrne 

 

Mia Bayle reporting from 1st Class 

There was lots of good news in Room 2! 

Zara just got a new puppy that she is 

excited about and some people have some 

birthdays coming up! Zander just went on 

a holiday to Belgium and Fia is also going 

on holiday.  

They have been recreating stories in 

English, adding tens and units and time in 

Maths and what’s in the lunch box in Irish! 

That all sounds great and very fun. 

All the favourite subjects in that classroom 

were, English, P.E, Maths, Irish, and 

Science!   A few people said that they 

loved P.E, so I’m guessing that’s their most 

favourite subject in the classroom. 

I asked “If you could travel back in time 

where would you go and/or what would you 

do?” Some of the answers room 2 gave me 

were, go to the 1800s, go see Egypt, go 

back to the stone age, go to 2001 and go 

underground and go to the Dinosaur age! 

They all gave me great answers. 

I asked them “If you had one superpower 

what would it be?” They said flight, 

teleportation, lightning speed, electricity 

hands, healing powers, stick to stuff and 

invisibility!  

In conclusion Ms Deay’s class was very fun 

to interview and I really enjoyed listening 

to all the answers they gave me!    



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Alex-James Swinburne reporting from 5th 

Class 

I asked Room 12 “What would you do if 

you were stuck on the moon?” 

Holly would stare at the Earth. Isabel 

would jump high to enjoy the lack of 

gravity.  

Next I asked “What would you do if you 

were stuck in the ocean?” Some of the 

children were worried about drowning. 

Others thought it would be fun to play 

with squid and catch a lot of fish. 

Finally I asked “What is your favourite 

subject?” The top three favourite subjects 

in Ms Smyth’s class were maths,science 

and PE. 

 

 

Shivansh Sharma reporting from Junior 

Infants 

I asked Ms O’Riordan’s class “What would 

you do if you were a trillionaire?” They said 

that they would buy toys! Then I asked 

“What would you do if you owned Smyth’s 

Toy Superstore?” They said they would 

play with all the toys inside and buy more 

toys!  

 
Zach Cassidy reporting from Senior Infants  

Today I interviewed Mrs Swan`s Room 4. 

They had some interesting answers. If 

Dylan was the richest man in the world he 

would buy games and he would also get 

Roblox. Tadhg’s favourite subject is Aistear 

and Praise likes maths. Lexi likes to go to 

Mc Donald’s when she goes home. Lots of 

people said that Mrs Swan was the perfect 

teacher for them and that she was very fun. 

They all shouted “we love ROBLOX!” That 

was funny! 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Maddie Branning reporting from 2nd Class  

 

In room 17 they have been learning all about 2-D shapes in maths. They have also been 

learning about adjectives and all about Space! Everyone in room 17 said that their 

classmate Sophie is a sponge because she is very good at taking in facts about what she 

is learning.  

They gave me some Did You Know facts about Space that they would like me to share 

with you. 

Did You Know? 

1. Jupiter’s red spot is the size of Earth! 

2. Earth is 93 million miles away from the sun! 

3. 300 Earths could fit inside of Jupiter meaning Jupiter is very big! 

4. Jupiter is -145 degrees Celsius! [That is very cold] 

 

I asked them “If you could travel back in time where would you go and what would you 

do?” They would want to go to space and be the first people to land on the moon. They 

also said that they would visit the dinosaurs. 

 

When I asked the class if they had one superpower what would it be a lot of hands went 

up. The answers that I got were teleportation, flight and telekinesis. Great choices! 

 

In conclusion Ms Larkin’s class had a lot of cool information for us and it was very fun to 

interview them. I hope you enjoyed reading all about what Ms Larkin’s class have been up 

to! 

 

 



 

 
By Callan 

Agatha Marciniak reporting from 6th Class  

I asked Ms Thornberry’s class “What interesting facts have you learned this month? “ The 

interesting answers that I got from Robbie, Rada and some others were loads about 

fractions, getting perecentages and VAT, internet safety, Brazil and free trade.  

The enetertaining answers to the question “what do you ant to do in the upcoming month 

were “Ms Owens is coming in March to teach the about The Irish Free State, Earth and the 

Solar System. Meanwhile they have rugby on Tuesday and are going on an exciting trip to 

Educate Together.  

They were most excited when I asked “Do you have any news?” The aswers that made me 

happy were Nathan did very well on his scholarship exam, a boy in the class said that he 

is going to Poland to celebrate his Grandad’s birthday on the 23rd March (Happy Birthday!!) 

Richie is going to Spain and Grace is going on a very energetic trip to Donegal.  

 

 
 



 

   Daniel Kerrigan reporting from 4th Class 

This month I interviewed Ms Crosbies class and these are the answers that they came up 

with. 

My first question was, ‘What are you most looking forward to this year?’ Jenson 

responded with ‘’I am looking forward to the school tour!” Arab said that he is looking 

forward to getting his pen licence, and finally Yashna is looking forward to sports day. 

These are all great answers!  

My second question was, ‘What are your goals for this 2023?’: Firstly Emily wants to get 

better at maths. Next, Ruben wants to get better at comprehension, his patience and his 

handwriting! Very knowledgeable answer!    

My third question was, ‘What are you currently learning about in school?’ This is what 

they responded with: 4TH class are learning about pandas, China, Fractions , Stay Safe 

and persuasive writing. They are also learning to use the recorder in music and speaking 

Japanese! Very intellectual subjects!!! 

My last question was, ‘What do you want to learn about this year?’ :4th class collectively 

decided that they want to learn long division, some more information about China, The 

Vikings, The ice age and research different countries. Lastly they want to learn about the 

Bronze Age. 

Very smart people in that class, I really enjoyed interviewing them. Thank you! 

 

  



 

 

Callan Staunton reporting from Ms Doyle’s Class 

I asked “what superpower would you like to have?” They would like to see into the 

future. I asked about favourite foods and they said chocolate all day long. Then I 

asked “what is your favourite beverage?” Pepsi Max was one of the favourites!  

 

 

Ruben Maher reporting from 3rd Class  

In Ms Whelan’s class they are learning new things like maths,art, Irish, science and 

history. They love learning. I asked them “what do you enjoy in school?” Dylan enjoys 

maths, Jamie enjoys P.E, Naomi enjoys music, drama, yard and English. They told me that 

in maths they are learning fractions and they love it. They say the have THE BEST 

TEACHER! 

 

 

 


